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On Beautiful Bull Shoals Lake...... Arkansas
As we step into a New Year, our hearts are
heavy yet filled with gratitude. It is with deep
sorrow that we share the passing of Ron, who
left us on July 18. He passed peacefully at home
with his entire family around him. 

His almost 38 years of hard work and sacrifice
to build Cedar Creek Cove Resort is evident in
all the good times that were had by our guests.

We will always remember his love, support and
encouragement to his family. He will be greatly
missed.

We are dedicated to continuing Ron’s dream,
and continue the same hospitality at Cedar
Creek Cove Resort.

Best Wishes in 2025

Gail Misek and Family

153 Vacation Lane
Cedar Creek Township, AR 65761

417-273-4927
 

“It’s a beautiful day in the Ozarks”
                                                             -Ron


